
 

January 31, 2018 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Dan Kerschen, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Agriculture and Natural Resources 

Statehouse, Room 225-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Kerschen: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 330 by Senate Committee on Agriculture and Natural 

Resources 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 330 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 330 would raise the maximum fee that may be charged by the Kansas Department of 

Wildlife, Parks and Tourism for various permits and licenses, including big game permits, 

commercial hunting and fishing licenses, fur dealer and furharvester licenses, mussel fishing 

licenses, wildlife importation permits, turkey tags, and other miscellaneous fees. The bill would 

also remove statutory requirements regarding permits for commercial guides. 

 

 The Kansas Department of Wildlife, Parks and Tourism indicates that SB 330 would have 

no fiscal effect. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

cc: Chris Tymeson, Wildlife, Parks & Tourism  


